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BOARD	MEETING:	June	1	5:30	via	Zoom	–	check	your	email	for	

details.	

LONG-RANGE	LANDSCAPE	DEVELOPMENT	COMMITTEE	UPDATE	–

The	Long-Range	Landscape	Development	Project	will	be	sending	out	a	

survey	to	those	who	were	unable	to	attend	one	of	the	workshops	prior	

to	the	last	one	being	cancelled	due	to	COVID.		But	we	want	to	be	sure	we	

have	the	correct	contact	information,	so	if	you	have	not	completed	and	

returned	the	contact	form	that	was	delivered	to	you,	please	do	so	by	

June	10th	or	send	your	name,	address,	phone	and	email	to	

V4LRLDP@gmail.com.		It	is	very	important	that	we	conLirm	that	we	have	

your	proper	contact	information	so	that	you	have	the	opportunity	to	

express	your	views.	

GUEST	PARKING	SPOTS	–	Both	the	American	River	Drive	and	Commons	

Drive	areas	of	Village	4	have	parking	spots	for	guests.	It	is	particularly	

important	that	we	leave	those	spots	free	for	guests	or	deliveries	at	this	

time.	The	spots	are	NOT	to	be	used	for	overnight	(or	several	

overnights	in	some	cases)	company.		

VILLAGE	4	WEB	SITE	–	Our	Village	4	website	contains	good	info	–	

check	it	out	at	campuscommonsvillage4.com.		
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Go	Bears!	Nancy	Comstock,	President	


